
 

Children’s Mental Health week was an absolute blast! Thank you so much for getting involved this week. It 

was lovely to see so many parents and pupils getting involved Keep an eye on our twitter and don’t forget to 

retweet anything exciting that you are doing! 1st and second place for our gymnasts and 2nd place for our 

footballers. 

 

                       
 

Safeguarding – Click on the link for advice on safer internet resources for parents Safer Internet 

 

Breakfast Club – Our breakfast club is a free service for the children in our school. You do not need to book a 

place, but we do ask that you arrive before 8:15. Any children who arrive after this time we will not be able to 

let in. 

 

Attendance: - 

If you child has a medical appointment, then they must attend school around that appointment. It is not 

reasonable for them to have the whole day off unless there are exceptional circumstances. Please provide proof 

of all appointments. 

 

Trips and Visits – As COVID restrictions are slowly easing you will find your child now attending more trips 

and competitions. Year 6 are visiting Sefton Park this week, taking a Beatles tour and going to the Tate gallery. 

 

 

Wednesday Word - WEDNESDAY WORD 

 

 

PE TIMETABLE 

CHILDREN MUST WEAR THEIR SCHOOL TRACKSUIT 

Y1 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y2- Monday & Wednesday 

Y3 – Monday & Thursday 

Y4 – Tuesday & Thursday 

Y5 – Monday & Swimming Thursday 

Y6 – Tuesday & Thursday 

 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 3:15 ON FRIDAY 18TH FEBRUARY 

SCHOOL WILL OPEN ON MONDAY 21ST FEBRUARY AT THE NORMAL TIME  

 

St. Patrick’s Catholic Primary School  
 

Peace, Love & Understanding 

 

Be the Best that You Can Be 

www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk 

Twitter - @st_patricks 

Email patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk 

Phone - 0151 709 1062  

Friday 11th February 2022 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/guide-and-resource/parents-and-carers
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=52.9
http://www.stpatricksliverpool.co.uk/
mailto:patricks-ao@st-patricks.liverpool.sch.uk

